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I oppose SB 1045 for two reasons: 

 

1. The summary sounds like it is something reasonable, but that is only half the bill, 

which is aimed at forcing the state's will on school districts. School districts are 

supposed to have options and flexibility to what makes their schools successful. As 

that has been slowly taken away, our schools have become more and more 

unsuccessful. It's time the state quit forcing policies and standard on school districts 

and forcing parents out of the picture. 

 

2. It appears the Department of Education hasn't been given the opportunity to 

respond and make correction so this bill is premature. 


